
ATTENTION BUYERS:
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

The WTBOA will once again run the sale  
as normally and as safely as possible.  

Due to health and safety requirements beyond  
our control, we may need to implement biosecurity 

and/or crowd management restrictions. 
We will keep you updated regarding the current 

protocols and requirements.

For the health and safety of buyers, consignors  
and staff, masks are strongly encouraged within 

the WTBOA sales pavilion and offices.

PLEASE make sure you are  
subscribed to our mailing list  

(washingtonthoroughbred.com/contactus),  
follow us on social media,  

visit washingtonthoroughbred.com,  
or feel free to contact us at (253) 288-7878  

or e-mail maindesk@wtboa.com 
for more information

Thank you for your assistance  
in keeping us all healthy and safe.


